monday, april 19, 2020

good morning boys and girls!

[bookmark: _GoBack]it has been many weeks since we have been at gretna green school.  i miss each and every one of you very much!  i am busy teaching samuel and henry.  we started reading harry potter and the philosopher’s stone.  it is a super story!

have a great week everyone!

ms. bransfield




